



Our ref: Me.2d/CR2000LY

29 July 2020

Mr Ian Moore request-680446-c6bcaf77@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Moore

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request entitled 'Spennymoor Youth and Community Association'.

Spennymoor Town Council set up a care package project to provide essential foodstuffs which commenced the week following lockdown. Some three weeks later a larger project was set up from the Youth and Community Centre in Spennymoor. A decision was made to cease the project from the Town Hall to prevent any duplication and confusion, and the remaining monies for this project were donated by the Town Council to the Youth and Community Centre project. The sum of £1,268.12 was transferred to Spennymoor Youth and Community Association on 4 April 2020.

If you are dissatisfied with this response, you are able to request an Internal Review into the handling of your request for information, by contacting us at info@spennymoor-tc.gov.uk or by telephone 01388 815276.

After you have exhausted our internal appeals procedure, you also have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at: Telephone: 01625 545 745 Email: casework@ico.org.uk.

Yours sincerely

COLIN RANSON Facilities Manager

